NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

Public hearing will be held on the conveyance of property described as Lot 3, Block 1, in Hillcrest Addition in the City of Council Bluffs, Pottawattamie County, Iowa to the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa to be held in the Board Conference Room at 2000 North 25th Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa at 4:30 P.M. on the 17th day of June 2025.

Any interested person may appear at the hearing and file objections to the proposed conveyance of property.

After hearing objections, if any, the Board shall, by resolution, enter its decision on the conveyance of property.

Published upon order of Board of Water Works Trustees of the City of Council Bluffs, Iowa.
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